
 

5th September 2018 

 

To: Parents of all pupils in Junior School 

 

Dear Parents,  

Welcome Meetings 

As we begin the new academic year and your child settles into their new class, we are holding meetings for parents 
with Form Teachers.  These will provide you with further information about the timetable and curriculum whilst 
giving you the opportunity to meet other parents.  

 
These will take place in your child’s classroom from 3:45pm until approximately 4:30pm and will be on the following 

dates: 

 

Monday 10th September – Nursery, Year 2, Year 4  

Tuesday 11th September – Reception, Year 1, Year 3, Year 5 and Year 6  

I look forward to seeing you there; in the meantime, should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to 

contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs V Wright 

Head of Junior School 

 


